
 
MINUTES OF A CLOSED SESSION 

OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
OF THE VILLAGE OF COBDEN, ILLINOIS 

HELD ON MONDAY, JULY 7, 2014 
AT THE VILLAGE HALL 

 
 
The Closed Session began at 8:07 P.M.  The following Trustees were present: 
 
  Jean A. Britt 
  Patrick Brumleve 
  Alma Gomez 
  Dennis Maze 
  David Stewart 
  Frances Swedlund 
 
The Closed Session was videotaped as required by law. 
 
The purpose of the Closed Session was to consider employee wages for the 2014-15 fiscal year. 
 
The Board and Mayor discussed proposed wages and then called Superintendent Larry E. Nance into 
the room.   
 
Discussion of public works employee certification and wages was held.   
 
Police Chief B. J. Hale was called into the room.  Discussion of Police Department wages was held. 
 
The following rates of pay were agreed upon to be presented for approval: 
 
 Bobby J. Hale  $20.60/hr. 
 Jonathan Meirndorf $18.50/hr. 
 Tim Smith  $14.90/hr. 
 John Bosecker  $13.90/hr. 
 Tyler Webb  $13.90/hr. 
 Shawn Knupp  $13.90/hr. 
 Brenda Childers  $17.00 day 
 Larry E. Nance  $20.00/hr. 
 William C. Eads  $17.00/hr. 
 Joseph Girtman  $14.70/hr. 
 Waylon Logsdon $15.00/hr. 
 Shayne Eddleman $15.00/hr. 
 Ken Furry  $13.50/hr. 
 Karen Winzenburger $21.28/hr. 
 Maria Braden  $15.00/hr. 
 Charles Jackson $ 9.00/hr. 
 Steven Jackson  $ 9.00/hr. 
 Bruce Moreland  $ 9.00/hr. 
 Bret Lingle  $ 9.00/hr. 
 
Motion was made by Brumleve, seconded Swedlund, to return to regular session.  Motion passed and 
the Closed Session ended at 8:40 p.m. 

 
                                                     ________________________________________ 

               Karen M. Winzenburger 
              Village Clerk 


